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August 4, 2011

Via Electronic Mail and U.S. Mail

Linda Roberts

Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re:  Docket No. 419 — Application Of Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon
Wireless For A Certificate Of Environmental Compatibility And Public
Need For The Construction, Maintenance And Operation Of A Wireless
Telecommunications Facility In Waterford, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Roberts:

On behalf of the applicant, Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless
(“Cellco”), I write to formally withdraw the above-referenced application and request
that the Council cancel the hearing scheduied for August 9, 2011. Celico’s real estate
representatives have been in contact with its landlords, one of which is the Town of
Waterford and notified them of this withdrawal. Finally, in an effort to keep the
public informed, Cellco has directed its consultants to post a “Hearing Cancelled”
notice on the public hearing sign that is currently posted along Old Colchester Road

at the Site 1 and Site 2 entrance driveways.

I apologize for any inconvenience this withdrawal creates for the Council.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

incerely,
S,
Kenneth C. Baldwin
KCB/kmd

Copy to:
Sandy M. Carter
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